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3. BY-LAW REVIEW FRAMEWORK 

 ACS2019-EPS-GEN-0003 CITY WIDE  

 

REPORT RECOMMENDATION 

That Community and Protective Services Committee recommend that 

Council approve the By-law Review Framework as outlined in this 

report. 

 

Anthony Di Monte, General Manager, Emergency and Protective Services gave 

a brief summary and introduced: 

 Valérie Bietlot, Manager, Public Policy Development, Emergency and 

Protective Services 

 Lisa Petch, Coordinator, Strategic Support  

They gave a PowerPoint presentation which is held on file with the City Clerks 

office. Following the presentation the team answered questions from Committee 

members on the following topics: 

- The number of by-laws is yet to be determined but possibly four or five 

from Emergency and Protective Services. 

- There is no additional costs at present time. 

- No public consultation at this stage but Anthony Di Monte stated that they 

would prepare an information piece for Councillors to disseminate to their 

residents.  

- They would be back to Committee in August with a list of by-laws to be 

reviewed.  

- Some by-laws such as short term rental which had already commenced 
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will continue as planned.  

- Various criteria such as number of complaints or calls, concern from 

Councillors, etc… will help form the priority list.  

The report recommendation was put to Committee and CARRIED as presented. 

 


